
 

Public Meeting Notice 
Project: Neighborhood Sidewalk Project: 34th and 33rd avenues between Roosevelt and Moreland streets; 

 Latham Street between 33rd and 34th avenues 

Open House: Wednesday, Oct. 24, 2018  

  5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 

J. B. Sutton Elementary School (cafeteria) – 1001 N. 31st Ave.
Project Overview:      

The city of Phoenix Street Transportation Department is hosting an open house meeting to share the latest on the 

design plans for this project and discuss construction. Project design plans are 60 percent complete and construction is 

projected to start spring/summer 2019. 

Project Details:       

This project is aimed at improving pedestrian mobility and safety. 

Project modifications include:  

• New sidewalks, with wheel chair accessible curb ramps, on 33rd and 34th avenues between Roosevelt and
Moreland streets; and Latham Street between 34th and 33rd avenues.

• Upgrading existing street lights to feature LED lights.

• Widening 33rd Avenue from Roosevelt to Moreland streets to accommodate for the new curb, gutter and
sidewalk.

• Tiling of the existing open irrigation ditch between Latham and Moreland streets.

Project Area Map:  

To request a reasonable accommodation for this meeting, please contact the Street Transportation Department at 602-262-6284 (TTY: Use 711) 

To request a reasonable accommodation be made available at this meeting or for this publication to be made available in an 

alternate format, please contact the Street Transportation Department at 602-262-6284 or 7-1-1 (TTY). 

Project Contact: 
Public Information Coordinator: Albert Granillo 

Email: agranillo@gciaz.com 
Hotline: 623-825-3444 
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